
 

DOTHILL PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Severn Drive, Wellington, Telford, Shropshire, TF1 3JB   

Telephone 01952 386870 
 

Head Teacher: Becca Butler 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

The school will be walking to All Saints Parish Church for our end of year 

celebration. 

 

We need your help to get us there. We would need your availability between 

9am and 11am on Friday 21st July 2023 to walk with a class to the church, 

remain at the celebration and walk back with the same class. There is no need 

for you to have a DBS check as you will not be left with any children on your 

own.   

 

If you are available at this time and feel it is something you could do, please 

return the reply slip to Miss Stones by Friday 14th July. Please do not arrive as 

a helper without returning the reply slip. You will not be allowed to walk without 

this. You will be allocated a class when you arrive at reception by 9am.  

 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Miss Stones 

 

 

Please tell us whether you are available to walk with us for our end of year 

celebration.  

 

I ___________________, am available on Friday 21st July to accompany the 

children to the Church and return to school with them.  

 

My child/ children are in class: ___________ 

 

Signed _______________________________     Date ___________ 
 


